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Scott Godes, partner and co-chair of the firm’s Data Security and Privacy
Practice Group, was recently quoted in a Law360 article, “Privacy ‘Bill of
Rights’ to Boost Demand for Breach Coverage.” The article highlights the
recently introduced privacy bill of rights and changes to the regulatory
environment that could change the cyberinsurance marketplace for
 policyholders. Scott is noted saying, “Cyberinsurance remains the Wild West
of insurance. But with the changing regulatory environment, we're starting to
see changing prices and the market opening up and tightening up." Read the
full article here.
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